Napi Elementary School

August 2024 Board Report

Napi’s Vision S, .

Napi Elementary School, a community of families, students, and staff will work to ensure the very best education for all our
children through teaching, guidance, support, and structure.

Napi’s Mission ment:

Napi Elementary School is committed to providing high-quality instruction and support to promote the highest achievement of all
students, both academically and behaviorally.

August has quickly arrived, and all staff are focused on ensuring the school is ready
for staff and students!

The custodians have done an excellent job deep cleaning the school! They have
had to be extra flexible and patient as the roof is still being repaired, which has
created extra cleaning duties for this team.

Principals are happy to announce that all positions have been filled! We are excited
to welcome Joetta Roberts, Mica BirdRattler, Suzanne Augare, Shelby Hannon,
Willie Tailfeathers, and Taylor CalfBossRibs to the 4th Grade Team! They have
demonstrated the ability to provide effective instruction to students and a high level
of positivity for teaching our youth!



SBE worked diligently the week of August 5th to ensure curriculum, action plans,
and instructional focuses are established for the 2024 school year. A huge thank
you to Shelby Hannon, Raelynn CalfBossRibs, Taylor CalfBossRibs, Jennifer
HeavyRunner, Suzanne Augare, Edi Wagner, Genevieve Bragg, Masala Prellwitz ,
and Carson Bryant for participating in this work this week.

School supplies are being ordered for students through the district, water bottles and
backpacks have been ordered from the school level, and a fun-filled Water Day
event has been planned. We are focused on removing barriers to our students to
return to school and encouraging them to start the first day of school, as opposed to
starting after Labor Day.

Open House is tentatively scheduled for Tuesday, August 20th from
3:00PM--5:00PM.
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